CITY OF CUPERTINO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
GPAAUTH-2017-01, GPAAUTH-2017-02, AND GPAAUTH-2017-03

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its meeting on Tuesday, August 1, 2017 the Cupertino
City Council will conduct a public hearing to consider the following General Plan Amendment
Authorizations:

Cupertino Hotel (Goodyear Tires)

GPAAUth-2017-01

(10931 N. De Anza Boulevard) Demolition of a commercial building (Goodyear Tires) to
develop a new, 156-room hotel.

Westport Cupertino (Oaks Shopping Center)

GPAAuth-2017-02

(21267 Stevens Creek Boulevard) Two mixed-use alternatives proposed to replace an existing
retail shopping center.

Cupertino Village Boutique Hotel

GPAAuth-2017-03

(10773 N. Wolfe Road)

Demolition of two retail buildings located in the Cupertino Village Shopping Center to develop a
new full-service boutique hotel with 185 rooms.

The City Council will review 2017 Second Cycle proposals and decide which are authorized to
submit their applications. Authorization does not guarantee approval of the projects.
Authorization directs staff to review the submitted application, including project and
environmental review, and public outreach. To view proposed plans, additional information, and
to sign up to receive updates, please visit: www.cupertino.org/GPAauthorization

The City Council will hear the proposed GPA amendment authorizations on Tuesday, August 1,
2017 at 6:45 p.m. in the Cupertino Community Hall 10350 Torre Avenue (next to the library).
The agenda for the application will be available on the Friday preceding the meeting. If you have
any questions, please contact the Planning Department at (408) 777-3308

or planning@cupertino.org. The agenda may be subject to change. Please call to verify that the
item is still on the agenda. Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to
challenge the City Council’s action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you
or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence
delivered to the City of Cupertino City Hall at, or prior to, the public hearing.
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